
From: Michael Crandon
To: Economics and Governance Committee
Cc: Coomera Electorate Office
Subject: Hansard correction
Date: Monday, 24 October 2022 10:27:48 AM

Dear EGC Secretariat 

As requested, I have reviewed the Hansard for the public hearing held on the 20th of
October 2022, and note that I mistake a range of dates.

On page 5 of the transcript in line 7 of the last paragraph I have inadvertently said "fully
expended in the 2022-23 financial year..."

This is factually incorrect. I meant to say "fully expended in the 2023-24 financial year".

Please pass this correction on to the EGC Committee on my behalf, for their information.

Regards 
Michael Crandon MP
Member for Coomera 
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